EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS & PERMANENT MISSION TO THE UNITEDNATIONS
AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANISATIONS, GENEVA
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ET DES AUTRES ORGANISATIONS INTERNATIONALES, GENEVE

No.17/2021 (MMG/HR/28/3)

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Mauritius to the United Nations and Other
International Organisations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the
Secretariat of the Special Procedures Branch and with reference to the Joint Communication
(Ref.: AL MUS 1/2020) from the Special Rapporteurs dated 14 December 2020 addressed to
the Mauritius authorities, has the honour to inform that due consideration is being given to

the matter and a reply will be made at the earliest.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Mauritius to the United Nations Office and
other International Organisations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

Secretariat of the Special Procedures Branch the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 22 February 2021
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